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CITY OF PORTLAND

September 21, 1999

Mary Anne Papi
581 Washington Ave
Pertland, ME 04102

RE: 581 Washington Ave

CBL: 428-B-01700101

Dear Ms. Papi:

A re-inspection at the above noted u_novon% was made on Sep-02-1999 .

This is to certify that you have complied with our request to correct the violation(s) of the
Municipal Code relating to housing conditions noted on our letter dated
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